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Mr. C Mackenzie (DA) to ask the Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services: [Interdepartmental transfer from Communications on 14 August 2015]

Have tenders been called by Sentech for the R185 million equipment upgrade; if so, in each case, (a) what were the relevant details of the tender and (b) on what (i) date and (ii) under which Government Gazette number were the tender proposals published?               							
 (NW2673E)
REPLY:

I have been advised by Sentech as follows:-

No, Sentech has not called tenders for equipment upgrade to the value of R185 million.

(a) Not applicable

(b) Not Applicable

(c) Not Applicable
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